Laura Silverman

As a full-time resident of the Upper Delaware Valley since 2009, I'm writing to express my strong
and unwavering desire to end all fracking in the Delaware River Basin. If the idea is to protect our
water, the watershed and the health of our environment—and that IS the idea—then this must also
mean that our water should not be used to support other fracking ventures outside this area, nor that
fracked wastewater should be allowed to pollute our lands. I am concerned about my health, and
that of my community, of course, but I am even more concerned about the future of this area, this
country and this planet, and about the legacy we are leaving for those that come behind us.

Thank you for your efforts on behalf of our shared future,

Laura Silverman

Eldred, NY



